June 7th, 1¢20.

Mr. Seiji Tsukamoto,
Director of the Bureau of Shrine Affairs,
Tokyo, Japan.

Hy desr My, Tsukamoto:

1 hear from lirs Tsuda of your kindness in giving him access
to the material at the Shrine Bureau. This of cource, has been of
great assistance, and 1 want to write and thank you very umuech, as
I appreciate it}greatly.

It is not only of assictance to me btut it is alsc an encouragement
to Yr. Teuda in his efforts to collect and verify the material that
I require for my work.

I am sending you a .ittle took, showing some of the beauties
of my couniry, as a remembtrance, which I send with kind .egards and

test wiches for your health.

Sincerely,
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